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A blessed Holy Thursday to you all, 
 
As we prepare for a most unusual celebration of the Triduum and Easter, I would like 
to bring a couple of items to your attention:  

.  
1. Parishes who wish can encourage their parishioners to carefully place a lighted 

candle in their windows of their homes on Holy Saturday night. This is meant to 
be a sign of the Light of Christ which dispels all darkness and a gesture of our 
solidarity on this Holy Night.  
 

2. Parishes whose churches have bells are asked to ring their bells for five minutes 
beginning at Noon on Easter Sunday. This is meant to be an expression of our 
Easter Joy. If you wish you may choose to ring bells in your home as well at 
noon Easter Sunday. 

 
These are very difficult days for our parishioners and for us. Let us continue to pray 
for one another.  
 
I wish you a holy Triduum and all the blessings of the Risen Lord!  
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Archbishop Murray Chatlain 
Fr. Jim Fiori OMI 
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